THE FEW, THE PROUD, THE PRIVILEGED



his year the Senior Class was given many privileges. Two of them were off-campus lunch and leaving school at the clean up bell after their classrooms were clean. Usually, the off-campus lunch is not given to the Seniors until later on in the year. To get this privilege early in the year was an honor. Although with everything there is also a bad side. For a student to be eligible, he must maintain a C average in every class. But the bright side of it is that the lunch is just a little reward for all the long hours of study.

A very much appreciated privilege is getting to leave fourth period three minutes early in order to beat the mad race to the lunch line. Another privilege that is also rewarding is leaving school at the clean up bell.



Toby and Benjie are conversing in a friendly conversation at lunch.

These Seniors spend time outside.